
John Hollman 
Clerk of the House 
 
Tim Anderson 
Secretary of the Senate 
 
The Illinois Tollway's 2018 Annual Report highlights the progress made in continuing the delivery of the Move Illinois capital 
construction program as well as providing a superior driving experience for our customers.  We're proud of the work we've 
completed as we continue to look towards the future, building solutions to our regional transportation issues.  As we begin 
work on two of the most complex projects in Tollway history, the construction of I-490 and the rebuilding and widening of the 
Central Tri-State, we continue to identify new ways to deliver congestion relief and improve the quality of life in northern 
Illinois. 
 
We remain more committed than ever to achieving our agency goals.  With an ongoing emphasis on diversity, the 
environment and economic development, we look to continue to lead the way to a brighter, stronger and more 
interconnected future.  The 2018 Annual Report can be viewed at  illinoistollway.com/2018AnnualReport. 
 
 
Sincerely, 
 
Kevin Artl 
Acting Executive Director 
Illinois State Toll Highway Authority 
 
 
E-MAIL CONFIDENTIALITY NOTICE: This electronic mail message, including any attachments, is for the intended 
recipient(s) only. This e-mail and any attachments might contain information that is confidential, legally privileged or 
otherwise protected or exempt from disclosure under applicable law. If you are not a named recipient, or if you are named 
but believe that you received this e-mail in error, please notify the sender immediately by telephone or return e-mail and 
promptly delete this e-mail and any attachments and copies thereof from your system. If you are not the intended recipient, 
please be aware that any copying, distribution, dissemination, disclosure or other use of this e-mail and any attachments is 
unauthorized and prohibited. Your receipt of this message is not intended to waive any applicable privilege or claim of 
confidentiality, and any prohibited or unauthorized disclosure is not binding on the Illinois State Toll Highway Authority. 
Thank you for your cooperation. 

 


